
 
 
 

 

                                                                                               Thursday, 19/06/2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are writing to you today with an exciting update regarding our school's communication 
and administrative systems. 

you will shortly receive an email containing your unique login details to access the Arbor 
App. 

Once logged in, you will be able to: 

● Monitor your child's attendance in real-time 
● View their academic timetable 
● Keep track of any late detentions 

Looking ahead to September, we are thrilled to announce that the Arbor App will expand its 
functionality even further. You will gain the ability to conveniently pay for your child's school 
meals, trips, exams, and much more, all directly through the app. You'll also be able to 
monitor their behaviour records. 

We will be sharing more detailed information and guidance on how to make the most of the 
Arbor App before the end of the current term. 

We believe this new system will greatly enhance our partnership and streamline your 
interactions with the school. 

Kind regards, 

Lister Community School  

 
 


